
 
 
 
 

 
 

THE THEATRE ARTS FAMILY REUNION  
2 MONTH CALL 

 
 

In celebration of 50 years of theatre arts at Mars Hill University, join us for a Theatre Arts 
Family Reunion for everyone who participated throughout the years. 

 
To register visit https://www.mhu.edu/event/theatre-arts-family-reunion/ , or call 

the Alumni Office at 828-689-1140. 
 
 
Friday, March 21, 2025 
1:00 - 5:00 pm:  Registration at Owen Theatre 

Tour Owen, the James Thomas Black Box Theatre, and the newly refurbished 
greenroom and dressing rooms.  Visit the Memory Lane collection of 100 years 
of Theatre Arts memorabilia, pictures, and programs. 

 
Enjoy dinner on your own. 
 
6:30 pm:    Registration and Memory Lane reopen. 
7:00 pm:    Reunion Kick Off in Owen Theatre 

   Bring a short story, memory, or shout out of your Mars Hill theatre experience     
   to share with your theatre family. 

8:30pm:    Reception with light refreshments at Day Hall 
 
Saturday, March 22, 2025 
9:00 am     Registration at Owen Theatre – coffee and pastries available 

Tour Owen, the James Thomas Black Box Theatre, and the newly refurbished 
greenroom and dressing rooms.  Visit the Memory Lane collection of 100 years 
of Theatre Arts, memorabilia, pictures, and programs. 

 
11:00 am:     The Grand Gathering in Owen Theatre 

 Recognize guests/faculty/staff/student groups and take a cast photo.  There 
 will be a special remembrance of those who have passed and conclude  
 with a slide show of Mars Hill Theatre through the decades. 

 
Enjoy lunch and dinner on your own. 
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6:30 pm:      Box office opens for The Belle of Amherst. 
 
7:30 pm:      The Belle of Amherst with Susan King’76 – ticket holders only.  

  Performance and reception at Owen Theatre.   
  Susan King ’76 first presented The Belle of Amherst by William Luce at SART in 
  1978 under the direction of C. Robert Jones.  She has performed it many times 
  for SART, the MHU Theatre Arts Department, and other audiences over 46 
  years.  This is a special one-hour version at Owen. 

 
  The performance is free of charge with 150 seats available.  
  To see this landmark production, you must reserve a ticket at      
  https://www.mhu.edu/event/theatre-arts-family-reunion/  . 

 
 

CASTING CALL 
 
If you’re available to assist with advance preparation or day-of-event help, please contact Neil 
St Clair at (820) 450-7878. 
 
 
It’s getting exciting!  Please register at https://www.mhu.edu/event/theatre-arts-family-reunion/ 
 

2 MONTH CALL, LADIES AND GENTLEMEN.  THE CALL IS 2 MONTHS! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Neil St Clair       Leigh Allen Guth ‘90 
Professor Emeritus      Director of Alumni Affairs 
MHU Theatre Arts      Mars Hill University 
820-450-7878       PO Box 6792 
        Mars Hill, NC 28754 

828-689-1140 
Leigh_guth@mhu.edu 
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